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	Please ask for:
	

	
	Direct line:
	

	
	E-mail:
	andy.tompkinson@bedford.gov.uk 

	
	Fax no:
	

	
	Your ref:
	

	
	Our ref:
	

	
	Date:
	23rd November 2016


Dear Parents
Cotton End Primary School Expansion: Consultation 
Due to population growth in the Eastcotts area, Bedford Borough Council is consulting on the proposal to expand Cotton End Primary School in phases from 2018 to 2020. 

This letter is intended to be the principal means by which the Borough Council draws the attention of parents, the people in the local area and organisations which are known to have an interest in this important matter to the consultation. This consultation period runs from Wednesday 23rd November 2016 through to Wednesday 25th January 2017. Following this consultation, if the Borough Council decides to proceed with the proposal, it will issue a Statutory Notice to enlarge the premises and increase the number of pupils at this school.  

If you wish to make a response to the above proposal please either send it to me at the address below before the 25th January 2017 or log onto www.bedford.gov.uk/schoolsconsultations .  You are welcome to email any comments to consultingbedford@bedford.gov.uk
Yours faithfully
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Andrew Tompkinson
Senior Education Officer

Bedford Borough Council

Borough Hall

Cauldwell Street

Bedford

MK42 9AP               

Kevin Crompton, Director for Children’s and Adults’ Services, 
Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford MK42 9AP DX 117105 Bedford 4
Phone (01234) 267422   Minicom (01234) 221827   Web www.bedford.gov.uk
Kevin Crompton, Director for Children’s and Adults’ Services, 
Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford MK42 9AP DX 117105 Bedford 4
Phone (01234) 267422   Minicom (01234) 221827   Web www.bedford.gov.uk
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Chief Executive: P. J. Simpkins

BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL

Borough Charter granted in 1166




